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HB 3932 would greatly prohibit the ability to responsibly manage beavers that can 

cause significant monetary loss to the taxpayers through various means of 

destruction to the landscape. An annual reduction in beaver population serves to help 

aid in protecting public health from giardia and fecal contaminants, as well as protect 

and diminish bank and pond damage from burrowing, timber damage from dam 

building/flooding, and possible crop loss. Please consider opposing this measure and 

allow the ODFW to manage properly manage the resources that they are given 

domain over.  


